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"Today’s announcement by Governor Cuomo that three upstate correctional facilities
will close is not only untimely but demonstrates an ill-will toward hard-working
Upstate New Yorkers. It is no secret that Albany has buckled under the pressures of
pro-criminal special interest groups, but to make this announcement the week of
Christmas is distasteful.

"The closure of these three corrections facilities will make our state less safe and
devastate the communities where these facilities are located. I urge Governor
Cuomo to stand up for Upstate communities and the men and women who serve
them by immediately reversing this decision. 

"We thank the brave men and women who showed up every day to ensure the
protection of New York’s residents – you deserve better."


